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December 17, 2019 
 
Re:   Proof of Certificate of Liability Insurance  
 
As a reminder, shippers and/or consignees, or its agent/trucker are required to carry liability insurance 
in the event of bodily injury or property damage that arises out of the custody or use of Young Brothers’ 
equipment.  Customers who regularly use our equipment should have their insurance company file a 
current Certificate of Insurance (“COI”) with Young Brothers.   
 
The COI is required to have both General and Automobile Liability Insurance with the policy reflecting 
the following minimum coverage and information:   

 
General Liability:    $ 1,000,000 CSL 
Automobile Liability:   $ 1,000,000 CSL or equivalent  
Additional Insured Statement: “Young Brothers is named as an additional insured  
    with respect to the insured’s use of YB equipment.” 
List of Vehicles Covered: Year, Make, Model, Vehicle ID Number 
Certificate Holder:    Young Brothers, LLC* 

 
As the year draws to an end, please review the expiration date of your insurance policy.  A current 
certificate should be mailed to our Honolulu location at least two weeks prior to the expiration date as 
updating your account may take up to 48 hours.  COIs should be sent to the following address:   
 
  Young Brothers, LLC 
  1331 N. Nimitz Highway 
  Honolulu, Hawaii 96817 
  Attn:  Trucker’s Insurance 
 
If COI’s are mailed to any address other than the address listed above, there could be a delay of up to 2 
weeks to update your account.  If your certificate of insurance is expired at the time of desired entry or 
exit of any Young Brothers facility, your trucker will not be allowed to retrieve Young Brothers’ 
equipment until we have received the proper insurance documentation.   
 
If your company has already submitted their yearly Certificate of Liability Insurance, please disregard this 
notice.  We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Young Brothers, LLC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Please note effective January 1, 2019, our Company name changed from Young Brothers, Limited to Young 
Brothers, LLC.  Please ensure that the correct name is reflected as the Certificate Holder upon renewal and 
submission of insurance certificates.   


